
 

 

School Bus Route 

Wifi Hotspot Available 

Updated August 2020 

 

WHAT 

When Bloomfield Schools begans transporting students to school (depending on NM PED, 

NM DOH, and NM Governor mandatory orders), we will provide a free, safe internet 

connection using a wifi hotspot for students to use if they choose when traveling to and 

from home via certain bus routes. 

 

WHERE 

Certain bus routes will have wifi for students to use when riding the bus, see detail below. 

 

 

 

WHEN 

The free Wifi hotspot will only be available when students ride the bus during the school 

week (Monday - Friday).  No weekends included.  Service will be available through May 

28th, 2021. 

 

HOW 

On your device, look for the name ​BobcatWifi​ and connect!  The password is ​gobobcats​. 
 

THANK YOU! 


